
ATTACHMENT D 

 

 

June 3, 2025 

 

 

Merck Animal Health 

10488 South 136th St 

Omaha, NE 68138 

 

 

Dear Merck Animal Health Team: 

 

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, the Department of Animal Services, and the County 

of San Diego, I would like to express my gratitude for your generous donation of $6,815 

worth of dog and cat vaccines to the Department of Animal Services. 

 

The donated vaccines will be administered free of charge at DAS shelters and during our 

Pet Health Express mobile clinic outreach events. Through this donation, you have helped 

protect the animals and the communities they live in from serious, potentially deadly 

diseases. Vaccinations are a critical part of responsible pet care and public health. 

 

Your donation is appreciated and will make a difference in furthering our mission of 

protecting the health, safety, and welfare of people and animals. We are honored that you 

chose to support the animals of San Diego County in this manner. Your confidence in the 

department allows us to further our mission of protecting the health, safety, and welfare of 

people and animals in the unincorporated area of San Diego County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

TERRA LAWSON-REMER 

Vice Chair 

San Diego County Board of Supervisors 


